The Link Noticeboard

Please note that whilst the association is pleased to include details of courses,
forums and events in The Link newsletter it is unable to accept responsibility for the
quality or content of these courses.

The charges below only apply to courses and events etc. that are profit making. Any
courses, events etc. which are free and of benefit to members will be advertised

with no charge.

To place an advert on the noticeboard in an edition of ‘The Link@ please send
details of your forthcoming event to NACTSPC thelink@nactspc.co.uk

Member Rates (per issue) * 1/4 page: free * 1/2 page: £15 * Full page: £30
Non-Member Rates (per issue) * 1/4 page: £25 * 1/2 page: £35 * Full page: £55

Cheques should be made payable to NACTSPC

The Link:

GOOD NEWS ... Our newsletter is still functioning; we have tried our best
to keep you fully updated during the pandemic.

As you will be aware, the success of THE LINK as a newsletter depends
upon YOU! For the foreseeable future we will be issuing 2 editions ...
Spring/Summer and Autumn/Winter.

I am sure many of you have lots of material which could be shared with
others ... Articles of interest, research, published papers, a day in the life of
... to name but a few.

Please share any news (big or small) with us. Contributions are welcome by
post or email ... thelink@nactspc.co.uk.

Call for New Committee Members:

Your association needs your help and expertise! There are still a few
vacancies for new committee members to help us develop the NACTSPC
going forward.

This is open to all team leaders, coordinators and volunteers.

Please pass this message onto any members of your team who do not have
access to an email account.
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